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From:
Sent: 01 June 2018 10:53
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway ( Bodiam to RobertsBridge junction) Order.

My postal address is

----- Original Message-----

From: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANGDADRTA NDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
To::

Senc. rii, un 1, 2U15 1U:1Y am

Subject: RE: Rother Valley Railway ( Bodiam to RobertsBridge junction) Order.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible that you could provide a full postal address so that we can formally register
your support to this application.

Yours faithfully
Caroline O’Neill

Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, Department for Transport
1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 |

From:

Sent: su wviay U138 23:09

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWO RKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway ( Bodiam to RobertsBridge junction) Order.

I email in SUPPORT of said works order and application by the Rother Valley Railway.The extension will enable the
railway to become a major tourist attraction in the local area ,create local jobs and enable people without cars and
diasabilties to arrive by train on the London - Hasting line ,changing at Roberts Bridge junction ,to enjoy the sussex
countryside and Bodiam castle. Christopher Gre
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